4. Other Useful Information

If you would like to leave any other comments, we'd love to hear them! even if you
have never used the Parish hall, please use this section to let us know what may
encourage you to book or visit the hall in the future.

It would be appreciated if you could please leave your name and email address
below.

Please also tick the box if you would like to:

Consider volunteering to help at the Parish Hall (We are always looking for new
people to join us. If you would like to talk to us about opportunities that you may
be interested in, or would like to volunteer your services on an ad hoc basis, then
please let us know!)

« lwould be interested in helping at the Parish Hall
« |am interested in booking the hall
« Please add your name and email address.

Name:

Email Address:

Please tick the following boxes if you would like to receive an email

« With the latest events or clubs happening at the Parish Hall
« With the latest South Hill monthly newsletter
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